
June 25, 2019 

Terry Whitehead, City Councilor 
Ward 8 – Hamilton 
twhitehead@hamilton.ca 

Dear Mr. Whitehead: 

The purpose of this letter is to bring under your consideration the impact of the proposed two (2) lane 
closure on Aberdeen Avenue from Queen Street to Dundurn Street.  Mohawk Medbuy Corporation is 
a not-for-profit essential service provider and as much as we care about serving the community, we 
equally care about servicing our Member Hospitals and our employees. This lane closure will affect 
the ability of our employees to come to work which will deeply impact our Linen Services operations. 
We have approximately 250 employees many of which use this route on a daily basis to reach our 
facility at 60 Chedmac Drive, Hamilton. 

We request you to look into this matter at your earliest convenience. Your committed responsiveness 
to City’s concerns make us certain that you will give equal consideration to our concern as well. 

We strongly believe that you will understand this matter from the perspective of serving the needs of 
our Member Hospitals and take the right course of action. 

Thank you for taking out the time to read our concern. We are looking forward to receiving a kind 
response from you. 

Sincerely, 

Mohawk Medbuy Corporation 

Colin Lyons, Vice President 
Linen Services Division 
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